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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Order Instituting Rulemaking on the 
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SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GAS COMPANY (U 904 G) 
and SAN DIEGO GAS AND ELECTRIC (U 902 M) NOTICE OF EX PARTE

COMMUNICATION

In accordance with Rule 8.3 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and

Procedure, Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas) and San Diego Gas and

Electric (SDG&E) hereby gives notice of the following Ex Parte communication in the

above proceeding.

On Wednesday, August 17, 2011, at 10:00am in the Commission’s offices in San

Francisco, Brian Prusnek, Director of Regulatory Affairs, met with Sepideh Khosrowjah,

Chief of Staff to Commissioner Florio. The communication was initiated by SoCalGas

and SDG&E to discuss the companies’ Pipeline Safety Implementation Plan (PSEP) that

will be filed on August 26, 2011. The meeting lasted approximately 50 minutes.

Communication was oral and written. Mr. Prusnek discussed the attached presentation 

(which was originally prepared on August 3rd), but noted that some aspects of the 

presentation may change between August 3rd and when the PSEP is filed.
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Dated this 18th day of August, 2011, at San Francisco, California.

Respectfully submitted,

By: /s/ Brian C Prusnek 

Brian C. Prusnek

Director of Regulatory Affairs for 
Southern California Gas Company and San 
Diego Gas and Electric
601 Van Ness Ave Ste 2060
San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: (415) 346-3215
Fax: (415) 346-3630
E-Mail: BPrusnek@Semprautilities.com
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